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March 21, 2022

Dear Camp Families, 

We are excited to welcome you back to camp this summer. As usual, although summer seems far, it’s actually right around the corner.  Since your child was enrolled in our Camp Program previously, you will be entitled to register prior to the open registration date; however, registration is first come, first served and there is no guarantee that your child will be placed at the same site as last summer.
We are currently waiting on guidance from our local and state Departments of Health to help us determine how camp will look this summer. In the meantime, field trips are being scheduled and buses are being booked as we hope for a more “normal” summer at camp.  As all activities have run for the past two years, the way we walk into the summer will depend on the stability of Covid-19 cases and advice from government agencies. We thank you in advance for your patience regarding changes that we might need to make to our program with little notice.

The Recreation Department will accept returning camper registrations beginning Monday, April 4th through Friday, April 22nd. Registrations will be accepted by mail, or in person on-site at the Recreation Department Office at 60 Shade Tree Lane. If you would like to register your child for one of the programs listed on the back of this letter, please fill out the registration form attached, and return it along with the completed medical exam form, immunization record, and proof of residency. Birth certificates will be required for new participants only, (ex. your child has a younger sibling who is entering the program this year). Early Registration will also be open for children entering 7th and 8th grade in the fall, who are eligible for the Teen Summer Program, throughout the above dates. After April 22nd, you may still register on a rolling basis; however, camp will be open to new residents, followed by non-residents and space will be limited.
Our two locations are the George Young Community Center, in Jamesport and Pulaski Street School, in Riverhead. Teen Camp will be held at our Pulaski location and will run Monday-Thursday. A half-day program will be held in addition to full day camp at our GYCC location. If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 727-3200 ext. 740.
Sincerely, 
Liz Keller	
Community Relations Specialist, Camps Coordinator
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